
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Re: Letter Request for Clarification of Project Coverage (MOA Pagbahan River)
1 message

perrc dredging <perrcdredging@gmail.com> Tue, Nov 7, 2023 at 10:35 AM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, "ardts.mimaropa@gmail.com" <ardts.mimaropa@gmail.com>

Dear Sir / Madam,

A kind follow up for the status of the below Document. 

Tracking Number 2023-121654.

Hope to hear from you soon. 

Thank you.

PERRC 

On Mon, Nov 6, 2023 at 17:23 DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph> wrote:
Good day!

This is to acknowledge receipt of your email.
Your concern was immediately forwarded to the Office of the Assistant Regional Director for Technical Services for
review and appropriate action

For other inquiries/follow-ups, you may reach them directly at their email address: ardts.mimaropa@gmail.com  

Please also be informed that your concern has been assigned with Document Tracking Number 2023-121654.

To track the status of your concern, please provide the number above for ease of reference.

Thank you and keep safe.

JEZETH MAE G. FADERO
Mathematician Aide I
Records Section - DENR MIMAROPA

On Mon, Nov 6, 2023 at 3:51 PM perrc dredging <perrcdredging@gmail.com> wrote:
Hi All!

Attached are the copies of ECC issued to Pagbahan River Dredging Project.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

PERRC Construction and Development Corp.

On Mon, Nov 6, 2023 at 3:10 PM DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph> wrote:
Good day! 

May we request for a copy of the amended ECC as mentioned in the above letter. 

Thank you. 
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